
Agenda 
President’s Commission on the Status of Women 

10:30 am, February 2, 2018 
401 Hale Library 

 
1. Welcome and Introductions:  

Present; Wendy Barnes, Steve Dandaneau, Angela Hubler, Clara Kientz, Felisa Osburn, 

Sarah Reznikoff, Laura Widenor 

 

2. Working groups 

a. Professional Development Fund 

Felisa had the application updated to contain this year’s date and her email 

address so that the applications will come to her.  

b. Health/Safety Fliers 

Loleta Sump in Facilities has been contacted about plastic insert holders and she 

sent a list of Building Authorities which Felisa will send out with the minutes. A list 

of restrooms for each building will also be included. After looking at the 

Authorities’ list it contains Deans and Department Heads who are most likely not 

the people who would be placing the fliers in the restroom. Maybe we can get a 

list of custodial supervisors for each building. Some of the posters can be mailed 

to individual buildings.  

Angela Hubler shared a flier drafted by the Sexuality and Gender Alliance and 

asked if our group would endorse it. The flier stated that restrooms are for the 

gender that you associate with and available for everyone. The group approved 

the design with a few changes. This poster would be switched out with the 

lactation posters that we already have ready to post.  

c. Communications 

The website has been updated with all the current members and minutes. Felisa 

gained access to the email account and canceled the Twitter account.  

d. Lactation rooms 

The Kansas Breastfeeding Coalition has been contacted about materials for the 

rooms.  Brenda Bandy stated that she had been working with a couple people to 

get material in the lactation rooms. We will contact them to make sure we are not 

both working on the same project.  

3. Other items of discussion from last meeting 

a. Unity Walk- did not have time to discuss 

 



 

b. Climate survey  

 The KSU Office of Diversity has a report entitled the PCMA report. It has some 

very basic information but is not nearly as informative as the KU report. There is 

also an annual report from the Department of Planning and Analysis that would 

show the pay discrepancies. Felisa will see if she can access that report.   

c. Bystander Training 

 The training has been rescheduled for March 20. There is also program to 

rename the Bystander Training to make it custom to K-State.   

d. Campaign for Non-violence 

We would like to participate in the panel on April 4 which would be the last event. 

We could also have a booth advertising the Professional Development Fund at an 

event such as the Pet away stress event in the quad on March 14.  

e. SARN/SART program 

 Via Christi has hired two SANE nurses and promise to add a third.  

4. Items for the report to the President- These still need to be decided.  

5. Adjourn  

Meeting adjourned at 11:35  


